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January 13, 2022 
 

Public Notice: For Immediate Use 
 
 
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
 

The Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority’s Board of Directors will attend a Lineage 
Adaptive Reuse Workshop on Thursday, January 20, 2022, at 10:00 am at the Regional 
Port Office, One Campbell Parkway, East Wenatchee, WA. 
 
Regional Port Staff may also update the Board on a host of Regional Port Projects.  
 
No action will be taken. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact:  Jim Kuntz, Chief Executive Officer 
       jim@cdrpa.org      (509) 884-4700 
 


